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YGNACIO D. GARZA

December 8, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a pleasure meeting you at the Distinguished Alumnus Award
Ceremonies in Austin. The honor paid to my father was made even
greater by the quality of the people with whom he shared center
stage.

Let me once again congratulate you on your well deserved recogni-
tion. Happy Holidays and best wishes to you.

I remain

Sin erely y rs,

g acio . G za,
or

"EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER"


